
Friday 16th MayWillow Class Newsletter 

This week Willow Class have enjoyed exploring sand and water as part of our 
Seaside theme this week. They have all engaged with different resources and 

looked at some photographs of themselves doing things they enjoy.
The children had some time outside engaging with their preferred resources and 

playing together as part of our wellbeing afternoon on Monday!
Have a lovely weekend!

Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege

Messages

Well done to Tiffany for winning 
our safe award this week! This 

was awarded for safely entering 
and exiting the swimming pool.

We will be going swimming again 
on Monday, please send in 

swimming kits!

Thank you!


